Albury High School

TRADITION, INNOVATION & EXCELLENCE

625 Kiewa Street Phone: (02) 6021 3488
PO Box 3187 Fax: (02) 6041 3782
ALBURY NSW 2640

Email: albury-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: www.albury-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

February 22, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Wednesday, 20th March, Albury High School will be hosting Year 6 students from Albury Public for a
Taste of High School. Students will have the opportunity to experience lessons in subjects such as Science,
Visual Arts, Languages and PDHPE. It is hoped that these activities will provide students with an early,
positive taste of high school life.

The day begins at 11.45am. Students will need to make their own way to and from Albury High School.
They will then gather at the front of the school (Kiewa St entrance), where they will be met by their student
companions and their Year Advisor.

The lessons finish at 2.15pm and students will need to be collected from the front (Kiewa St entrance) of
the school.

There will be one fifteen-minute break during the afternoon, so students may want to bring a snack and
drink to have during this break.

Please note that as these lessons are conducted in practical classrooms, all students must wear enclosed
shoes.

Damian Toohey

Relieving Principal
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